
 Looking for a proctor for your ServSafe Exam? 
 

Contact Leann Schaeffer at 
ls60@uakron.edu or 

(330) 972-6046 
 

For only $20 we will; 
• Proctor your exam  

• Provide access to your ServSafe Certificate 
• Provide access to your Ohio Department of Health’s 

Certification in Food Protection Certificate 
 

Exams proctored Monday – Friday  
at The University of Akron 

Checks or cash are accepted at the time of the exam  
or pay by credit card clicking on this link. 

  

                  
 


